School Photo Day is

Monday 1 & Friday 12 March
2021

Have your child’s school memories captured forever!

Please take time to read the relevant information on the MSP Photography
payment letter and remember these helpful points:

ONLINE PAYMENTS:
Parents can order and pay online through MSP Online. All Credit cards are accepted.

©

Compass

Orders accepted until: Sunday 14 March 2021
1. ALL PAYMENTS ARE AVAILABLE ONLINE ONLY.

2. WE DO NOT ACCEPT CHEQUES OR CASH

3. CONNECT:
Log into MSP Online at: https://sarahredfe-p-nsw.msp.photos/

4. Order:
Place your order online and keep a record of your Order Reference Number.

5. Family orders:
** Must be placed no later than the day before photo day, to capture their photo. **
Please order this with your eldest child. Order online by scrolling down below the individual packages to

find your family ordering options.

6. Orders received after photo day are subject to a $20 Archive Fee.

7. Sport/Specialty Photo Orders will be organised after photo day on a separate Letter that will be sent home.
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